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April 29,1983
3F-04"3-29

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Environmental Qualification of Electrical Equipment

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corocration (FPC) has received your letter dated March 23,1983, regarding
Environmental Qualification of Electrical Equipment. This !stter requested a 30 day
response to advise of any changes to FPC's February 23, 1983, submittal as a result of our
review of your Safety Evaluation (SE) dated January 11,1983.

| FPC's review of this SE is continuing and any changes to the February 11,1983, submittal,
will be included in the May 20,1983, submittal required by 10CFR50.49. Justification for
continued operation is not required at this time since Crystal River 3 is shut down for
refueling. Any necessary justification for continued operation will be included in the
May 20,1983, submittal.

Sincerely,

/

G. R. Westafer
Managergg
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o" cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly

$$ Regional Administrator, Region II
oo Of fice of Inspection & Enforcement
o"t U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
gg 101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
no Atlanta, GA 30303
(Dn.A
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